
OFFICE OF THE

Vice President Academic

Date: 01/11/2022
To: Students’ Union Council
Re: Vice President Academic 2021/22 Report #18

Dear Council,

I hope you all had a safe and relaxing holiday break. Over the past two weeks, I have been on vacation and will
report any progress in my portfolio in the following report.

Cheers,

Abner Monteiro
Vice President Academic
University of Alberta Students’ Union

Abner Monteiro, Vice President Academic
2-900 SUB | 780 492 4241 | vp.academic@uasu.ca 1

mailto:vp.academic@su.ualberta.ca

